




81% of setting report having had to fund SEND costs 

themselves. (EYA, 2020)

49% of settings report regularly funding SEND support. (EYA, 

2020)

Only 19% of Local Authorities report they have sufficient places 

in the early years for all children with SEND (Coram, 2020)

73% say the number of children with SEND has risen over the 

past two years. (EYA, 2020)

Settings having to choose between including children effectively 

and business survival



The average cost of a year in a mainstream primary school is 

£5000 (SEND Funding, House of Commons, 29th January 2020)

The average cost of a year in a specialist primary school is 

£29,437 (SEND Funding, House of Commons, 29th January 

2020)

The right early intervention gives children a better chance of 

transitioning to - and thriving in - the mainstream

The more children with SEND we can support effectively in the 

early years, the greater system savings can be made







Places for children with SEND remain insufficient 

widening gap and stopping uptake of free entitlements

Without the right early intervention children do not 

reach their potential

More children than was necessary need specialist 

provision leading to long term cost implications

The sector has to make an impossible decision between 

survival and inclusion 



- to support the financial resilience of the whole sector
- to reduce exclusion and improve life outcomes
- to drive the take up of the free entitlement
- to bring down costs of statutory education
- to enable carers to work, benefitting the whole economy

Without fully funded SEND early years services, the sector 
cannot be truly sustainable.


